
 

 
 
 

Teachers’ Pay Update 
 
Further to the Press Release from SNCT posted here on 4 October 2018, the statement beneath 
reflects the current SLS position. 
 
School Leaders Scotland, as a member of SNCT has been party to the submission of the current 
(2017) pay claim. The Press Release reflects input from SLS, especially in relation to the divisive 
nature of the proposal and the manner in which it fails to value School Leaders. 
 
Individual Unions and Professional Associations are now pursuing individual pathways in regard of  
their position. School Leaders Scotland will pursue a course which is consistent with our 
Constitution. 
 
Following discussion at Council in September a full statement in relation to our submission to SNCT 
in regard of the 2018 pay claim will be published here in due course. 
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